





15th November 2022

Dear Students and Parent/Carers of Year 13

Re: L3 Vocational Mock Examinations – December 2022

I am writing to let you know that L3 vocational mock examinations will be taking place during the week commencing Monday 5th December. This is for subjects that will have external examinations in January 2023. A detailed timetable is attached at the end of this letter.

These examinations will be taken under full examination conditions. It is essential that students prepare fully for these mock examinations as the feedback will be invaluable before the January examinations. If you are entitled to Special Access Arrangements for your examinations, then you will receive these during your mock examinations.

All revision resources for individual subjects will be available on Class Charts. Please do let a member of the Sixth Form team know if you are unable to access these.

The Sixth Form team will be available to support all sixth form students over the coming weeks whether students are in school or studying at home. If any student has questions or worries they should contact Ms Goody in the first instance.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Shivalkar

Khal.

Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form

Ms A Goody

Assistant Head of Sixth Form & Head of Year 13